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Townsend, Erle

From: Tanya Robinson <tanyatr61@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 11:23 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To our Legislatures,  Please oppose this 127-A Advanced Clean Car II. (Reposting). It is not feasible nor is it affordable for 

most Mainers to buy an electric car. I don't even own a car! This doesn't make sense when already our power grids being 

overworked, and especially when our power goes out we are up a creak without a paddle. There are children who are 

work as slaves who are having a part in making these lithium batteries for these electric cars. Plus I am concerned about 

the people who deliver our gas to the pumps will lose their jobs. Please reconsider this whole bill and please vote NO in 

opposition. Thank you for your time and for your consideration. Ranma Robinson  


